
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 
May 18, 2022 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair 

Academic Senate 
 
From: Carson T. Schutze, Chair 
 Faculty Welfare Committee 
 
 
Re:   (Systemwide Senate Review) APM 715 and APM 760 
 
 
Dear Chair Cattelino, 
  
At its meeting on May 3, 2022, the Faculty Welfare Committee (FWC) reviewed and discussed Systemwide 
Senate Review APM 715 and APM 760.  After discussion, members agreed with the principle of the policy and 
the proposed changes and decided not to opine.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review. 
 
cc: Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 

April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
 Elizabeth Feller, Assistant Director, Academic Senate  

Renee Rouzan-Kay, Senior Policy Analyst, Faculty Welfare Committee 
 Members of the Faculty Welfare Committee 
  

 


